
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the Attorney General          
Robert F. McDonnell                              900 East Main Street 
Attorney General                Richmond, Virginia 23219 

                       804 - 786-2071 
                                                                                                                                                                         FAX 804-786-1991  

  Virginia Relay Services 
                 800-828-1120 
                               7-1-1 

December 6, 2007 
 
 
 

Evelyn B. Brown 
Executive Director 
Virginia Board of Social Work 
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300 
Richmond, VA 23233-1463 
 
RE: Fast-track Regulations 
18 VAC140-20-10 et seq. Regulations Governing the Practice of Social Work 
 
Dear Ms. Brown: 
 
I have reviewed the Fast-track Regulations, as cited above, in accordance with the Administrative  
Process Act. The amended regulations reducing continuing education requirements for licensed  
social workers are constitutional and in conformity with existing statutory provisions. 
 

 
  Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Elaine J. Yeatts, Agency Regulatory Coordinator 
     Department of Health Professions 

 
 


